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Poster & Flyer Policy in Burnham Market 

 
 
 

Any person or organisation wishing to advertise an event or 
service within the village on our street furniture, telegraph poles 
or signposts, must have the express permission of the Parish 
Council.   
   
As a general policy guideline, this will normally only be given to 
one off events held within the village.  We would ask you to 
respect this policy.  
 
All posters or flyers put up without permission will be removed 
and destroyed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Caroline Boyden 
Parish Clerk 
Burnham Market Parish Council 
 


